

Reporting Post BOM Meeting - Agreed Staff Report

Information discussed at Board of Management Meetings is of a confidential nature. At the end of each Board meeting, the Board will decide what matters may be reported on to staff, parents etc.

Date of Board of Management	February 1st 2018	
Meeting		

- Votes of sympathies and condolences were expressed to the families and members of the school community who have been recently bereaved.
- Minutes of the previous meeting were proposed and adopted by the Board.
- The Board would like to congratulate all staff and student involved in the recent staging of the musical Calamity Jane.
- The Board would like to acknowledge the recent Guidance Inspection report which identifies the hugely caring and inclusive ethos that is the hallmark of Bush Post Primary.
- The Board would like to congratulate the business department and their students for the Award for Excellence in Junior Cycle Business Studies presented by NUI Maynooth.
- The Board are delighted that Bush Post Primary has been selected to pilot the new Leaving Certificate Computer Science subject in 2018.
- The Board would like to acknowledge all the wonderful extra-curricular work undertaken by staff and students during the past number of weeks.

Signed: Lich J. January Chairperson, Board of Management

Date: 15/03/2018